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As a member of the Medical Assisting Advisory Board, | have enjoyed attending
the meetings and learning more about the Medical Assisting Program. | have been
able to provide feedback and recommendations to further assist the future
medical assistants.

We have had the opportunity to host many students during their externships and
some ended up being long term employees. Keiser University has had a direct
impact on the local medical field by training these students and preparing them to
be able to provide the community with quality care.

| look forward to continuing our relationship as part of Keiser University’s Medical
Assisting Advisory Board.

-Jacqueline Dixon R.M.A.



